
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Following on from Mr Robertson’s letter that you received yesterday, I wanted to take this opportunity to write to you and invite 
you to a Parent Support Evening on Wednesday 4th October. We have secured the function room at Scarborough Rugby Club, 
Silver Royd, Scalby Road, YO13 0NL for this event.  

During this evening, you will receive a talk from the headteacher, Mr Robertson, as well as hearing from members of the senior 
leadership team.   

I would urge you to attend this evening so that you hear our plans moving forward and have the opportunity to ask any questions 
that you may have. We can accommodate 230 people in the main function room at the Rugby Club. In order to allow space for 
everyone to attend, we ask that each family bring a maximum of two people. This can be a child and adult, or two adults. We do 
have access to the bar area should any other family members wish to accompany the family party and wait whilst the talk is 
underway. 

We invite Y8 parents attend the talk at 6:00pm-6:45pm. If you are a Y8 parent, please use the link below to confirm your 
attendance. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeEgZEpc91wPfxYsJUVX7xUei2r7MfoBXDeBGEc_VSIU1GbPA/viewform?usp=sf_link  

We invite Y9 parents to attend the talk at 7:15pm-8:00pm. If you are a Y9 parent, please use the link below to confirm your 
attendance. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbh8u4W7Zes8cTlm19yBO5LhTM5MYCOLdFsH_LnZJUKDjyNA/viewform?usp=sf_li
nk  

I hope you can see the huge effort that has been going on behind the scenes to get students back on our site. Please be assured 
that our team is working tirelessly to make sure that our students have the best possible experience despite the circumstances. 
Scalby School continues to be one of the top performing secondary schools not just in the local area, but nationally as well. Our 
2023 GCSE results are some of our best ever, and we are dedicated to continuing these outstanding outcomes for our students in 
the future.  

If you have any queries regarding this evening, please contact us via 01723 362301. I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 
4th October.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr J Philliskirk  

Assistant Headteacher – Raising Achievements and Standards 
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